
We expect all pupils to be dressed neatly and properly, enabling them to feel 
part of a team with a common purpose.  

Children should come to school dressed comfortably. We do not have a set school 
uniform, however we do have some guidelines to follow: 

1 – Do not wear expensive clothing and trainers to school. We are very active and do 
PE, cooking and art and outdoor education in school clothing – your best clothing 
should not be worn to school. 

Footwear:  

Shoes should be comfortable, practical and suitable for daily use.  We strongly 
advise against wearing expensive trainers. Parents and carers should ensure that 
their child can do their own laces if they have laced shoes or trainers. Crocs and 
sliders are not permitted. 

Coats and bags:  

We advise children wear a coat to school so they can go outdoors at break and 
lunchtime. We advise children do not wear an expensive coat to school.  

School bags can be brought to school to ensure personal items are close to hand. 

Please contact reception if you have any questions about suitable clothing for 
school. 
 


